
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  Regular Session MEETING DATE: December 08, 2020 

FROM: Laurie Griffin, Assistant Finance Director 

SUBJECT:  Award of Bid LC 2020-17 Chapman Substation Construction to Terry’s Electric in the 

amount of $879,086. Mike Null 
 

BACKGROUND 

ITB LC 2020-17 solicited qualified electrical contractors to perform construction work at the Chapman 

Substation. Bids were opened on November 24, 2020, with six (6) firms participating. Terry’s Electric 

provided the lowest bid for the work specified at a cost of $879,086.00. The Engineer and Staff 

reviewed the submittals and recommend Council award to the low bidder Terry’s Electric. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

The funds for the construction project in the amount of $879,086.00 are in the Electric Department’s FY 

2021 capital project fund. 

RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends the award of bid for LC 2020-17 Chapman Substation Construction to Terry’s 

Electric in the amount of $879,086 and authorize the City Manager to sign all required contract 

documents and payments for this project. 
 


